
 
 “Meet the Teacher” Meetings - September 2016 

“Together we can achieve more” 

Outcomes from your feedback: Y1 to Y6 – 114 questionnaires received 

 Did you find the meeting useful? Was the information helpful? 

There was an overwhelming response to suggest that the meetings were extremely useful and beneficial to parent/carers and children. 

“I found it very useful as I now know what my son will be learning throughout the year” Year 2 Parent 

“The meeting was useful and provided a good overview for the coming year” Year 1 Parent 

“Useful to have the handout that accompanied the slides” Year 4 Parent 

“Very helpful for me to understand the expectations and when things are due, , particularly as a working parent” Year 1 Parent 

“Clear guidelines of behaviour expectations, golden rules, class rules and positive reward systems” Year 6 Parent 

 Do you feel having your child present at the meeting is important? Tell us why. 

The vast majority agreed that having their child present at the meeting was of great importance. 

“It gives the children an understanding that we will all be working together, parent, child and teacher! Year 6 Parent 

“We need to understand the school procedures and policies together” Year 6 Parent 

“We are hearing information that concerns them” Year 5 Parent 

“It will help us discuss these expectations at home with our child” Year 5 Parent 

“Singing from the same hymn sheet” Year 3 Parent 

“Both child and parent are clear” Year 3 Parent 

“My child feels confidant knowing that I also know what she is doing at school” Year 3 Parent 

“He will understand why we are doing homework” Year 1 Parent 

“The information is equally relevant to them, they should be included” Year 1 Parent 

“My child was happy because she felt I was interested in her day” Year 1 Parent 

Is there anything you feel we should have included during the meeting?  

Additional homework sites 

School lunches 

After school clubs 

Subjects carried out over the school year 

Information for all of the above can be found on the school website www.highfieldprimary.co.uk  

Thank you for your co-operation 

Maria Kemal 

 

 

http://www.highfieldprimary.co.uk/

